
1

StrataRossLANPEm Resource

From: Bjornsen, Alan
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2011 1:58 PM
To: cpadmin@lakotanetwork.com
Subject: Section 106 Consultation

This message is for Steve Vance: 
 
Steve – I have sent several correspondences since I sent you the fax of the letter of invitation to Section 106 
consultation on April 14, 2011.  I’m working on setting up a site visit for the Ross IRS site in Crook County, 
WY.  I need to find out if your tribe is interested in consultation.  Please respond with either an e-mail or letter 
(with letterhead).  Thank you. 
 

Alan B. Bjornsen 
Environmental Project Manager 
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11545 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 
(301) 415-1195 
alan.bjornsen@nrc.gov 
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